
IAC Releases 2012 Standards for Carotid Stenting Accreditation  
 PARTICIPATING FACILITIES WILL BENEFIT FROM ENHANCED CLARITY, CONSISTENCY

NOVEMBER 15, 2012 | The Intersocietal Accreditation Commission (IAC) is pleased to announce the official release of the 2012 IAC Standards 
for Carotid Stenting Accreditation. In continuing our efforts to further evolve the accreditation process, these newly formatted Standards pro-
vide enhanced clarity and consistency for applicant facilities. 

Download the Standards at intersocietal.org/carotid/standards/IACCarotidStentingStandards2012.pdf.

Standards are the minimum requirements to which an accredited facility is held accountable. The majority of the changes made to the Stan-
dards improve upon the organization and structure of the Standards as a whole. Minor revisions made to the Standards from the previous 
version are highlighted in yellow. Standards that are highlighted become effective on November 15, 2012. Facilities applying for accreditation 
after November 15, 2012 must comply with these new Standards.


